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August 29, 1927.

Lieutenant-General Sir 7/illiam Purse, 
Director, Imperial Institute,
London, S.W.7.

Dear Sir William Purses-

Tour letter of the 11th instant 
addressed to the Vice-Chancellor has been duly received 
and will be referred to him lm ediately upon his return. 
Meantime may I venture to ask that you forward us three 
additional C0j4.es of the printed note of subjects for research.

I trust that your trip through Cana-la
is proving to be a pleasant one.

Y urs sincerely.

Wilfrid 3ovey.


